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Important Announcement

This is to inform that Public Relation Department is going for developing group
video shot of all employees at BIS HQ for 'BIS Manak Geet'. The video shot is
scheduled at BIS Lawn Area on 2" August 2023 (Wednesday) at 1100hrs.

2 In this connection, all BIS employees including Contractual staff are ensure to
wear their white T-shirts, which were recently distributed on Yoga Day, for the video
shot.

3. Please make it convenient to be present for the video shot.
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